
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
Message from Mrs Talbot: 
We've had another great week in school; it’s hard to believe that we are at the end of week 4 already - time is flying! 
Please make a note of the important dates (at the end of this briefing) on your calendar as we have Parents meetings, 
Bikeability and share and shine events coming up. 
  
Have a great weekend, 
Mrs Talbot - Headteacher 
  
Parents Meetings 
Parents meetings are Tuesday 10th and Wednesday 11th October and will be held in the main school building. Booking will 
be open this Saturday (30th September) morning at 10am and will close on Friday 6th October at 2pm. Booking is available 

from the e-schools website and app. If you have any problems getting onto the system please do not hesitate to call the 
school office.  
  
Whole School Panto Visit 
You may have seen from the 'Important dates' below that we have a whole school panto trip planned for Tuesday 12th 
December. Every child in the school will be going on this trip and it is our intention to make this a free event. Along with our 

wonderful FOBS team we will be fundraising between now and Christmas to make this event happen. Please look out for the 
fundraising events and support them where you can.  
  
Flu Immunisations 
Flu immunisations will be taking place in school on Friday 3rd November. Yesterday we sent out the parents letter with all 
the information you will require. Please complete the link even if you do not wish for your child to have the vaccine so your 
wishes can be recorded.  
  
School Uniform 
We have already got quite a collection of unclaimed uniform that has not been named and therefore we do not know who to 
send it home with. Please name everything! It's the best chance of getting your child's uniform back.   
  
School Lunches 
The children are really enjoying their new school lunches and it's really good to see children trying new things too. Thank 
you to all of you for being so good at ordering. I know most of you now order a month at a time so as we go into October 
next week please don’t forget to order next month’s meals.  
  
I hope you all have a lovely weekend, fingers crossed for some sunshine.  
  
Kind Regards 
  
Mrs Rachael Barton 
School Secretary  
  

Important Dates: 
  
Tuesday 10th October                                     Parents Meetings 3.20pm- 6pm 
  

Wednesday 11th October                                Parents Meetings 3.20pm-6pm 

Wednesday 11th October                                Bikeability Level 2 Starts 

Tuesday 17th October                                     Owls Share and Shine 2.45pm 

Wednesday 18th October                                Swans Share and Shine 2.45pm                    

Friday 20th October                                        Robins and Doves Share and Shine 9am 

Monday 23rd- 27th October                             Half Term 

Friday 3rd November                                      Flu Immunisations  

Friday 17th November                                    Children in Need 

Friday 24th November                                    EIFA Drop in 2pm onwards 

Tuesday 12th December                                 Whole school Panto trip 



Wednesday 13th December                             Robins & Doves Nativity Performances 

Thursday 14th December                                EIFA Drop in 2pm onwards 

Tuesday 19th December                                 Christmas Dinner  

Tuesday 19th December                                 Christmas Jumper Day 

Tuesday 19th December                                 Owls and Swans Carols & Readings 

Thursday 21st December- Wednesday 3rd January 2024 Christmas Holidays 

Thursday 4th January                                     INSET DAY- No children in School 

Friday 5th January                                         INSET DAY- No children in school 

 

 


